
MANLAND HSA NEWSLETTER

WELCOME TO A NEW 
SCHOOL YEAR!

The HSA organises a variety of events around the school providing 

both children and parents with fun activities and social gatherings. In 

addition to building a community through these events and activities, 

we generate funds which help enrich the school. Last year we raised 

a whopping £20,000.  The plan is to spend this on a few outdoor 

projects which we are in consultation with the school (details to 

follow).

Like last year, the school’s budget will be tighter than ever so we 

need to step up and help where we can. To kick us off this year, we 

have several events which are always a highlight to the school 

calendar. This includes the infamous parents quiz, school disco, 

Rugby World Cup screening, Christmas Fete and wreath making 

session with Willow & Wild.  

Running a charity is no small task, however I know that with the 

fantastic school community that surrounds Manland and its families 

we will make the coming year a happy one.

Finally, we are still looking for a Reception rep so if you are 

interested, then please let one of the team know as we will be happy 

to chat through what is required for the role.  

If you have questions, ideas or just want to know more please email  

HSAManland@gmail.com.

Let's have a great year!

James Bedingfield (HSA Chair)

mailto:HSAManland@gmail.com
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MEET THE HSA TEAM 

We would like to 

introduce the team 

for 2023/24. 

We are still looking 

to fill the Reception 

rep so if you would 

like to take on this 

role, then please do 

let us know.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We couldn’t function without our many 

active volunteers. Whether you can spare 

an hour or run an event, we would love to 

have your support. Please contact your 

class rep if you would like to get involved in 

any of the below.

• Christmas Fete – Saturday 2nd December - We are looking 

forward to having Christmas Fete at the start of December.  If 

you would like to be on the organizing committee, please 

reach out to your HSA rep!

• Manland Helpers (18th November) – If you would like to head up a project 

for Manland Helpers to help spruce up the school one weekend contact 

James Bedingfield in person or at HSAManland@gmail.com

• Choir to sing Christmas Carols at Fete (2nd December) - Rehearsals on 

Thursday nights. Contact Sara Roden on 07866377179 if you’d like to join.

Name Role

James Bedingfield Chair

Grainne Arnold Deputy Chair

Ben Heineike Secretary

Polly Seale Treasurer

Tracey Pitchard Year 6 Rep

Kimberley Mitchell Year 5 Rep

Lisa Booth Year 4 Rep

Louise Smith Year 3 Rep

Dani Mash Year 2 Rep

Jo Hughes Year 1 Rep

TBC Reception

mailto:HSAManland@gmail.com
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DATES FOR THE CALENDAR

PARENT FUNDRAISER 
Several Manland dads are biking to 

Brighton this weekend to raise 

money for the school!

Let's wish them luck 

and support the effort at 

their Just Giving page.

Monday 25th 

Saturday 7th 

Friday 13th 

Friday 3rd

Friday 17th 

Friday 17th 

Satruday 18th 

Saturday 2nd 

Thursday 7th 

Friday 17th 

Saturday 22nd 

Saturday 6th

JULY
Festival on the Field

june 
Summer Festival

Rugby World Cup - England v Samoa 

Non-Uniform Day (Kids Disco)

May
Summer Party 

Christmas Fete 

SEPTEMBER
HSA Coffee Morning @ 9am

October 

November 
Non-Uniform Day (Fireworks)

Christmas Wreath Making  

Parents Quiz 

December

Manland Helpers 

Kids Disco

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Fpage%2Frichard-booth-1694896429499%3FcheckoutMode%3DHeadless%3Futm_source%3Dwhatsapp%26utm_medium%3Dsocpledgedesktop%26utm_content%3Drichard-booth-1694896429499%3FcheckoutMode%3DHeadless%26utm_campaign%3Dpost-pledge-desktop%26utm_term%3D8vJkQYrvg&data=05%7C01%7C%7C8e139f254bfe4a47865008dbba6c965a%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638308747765272152%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h9G0XfRiKA5N1vNrwUJ0tCPN3orK4DH0HiIbJjoSvhY%3D&reserved=0


TalkTalk Classification: Private

MANLAND HSA

Coffee with the 

HSA

The HSA is hosting a coffee morning on 
Monday 25th September at 9am in the 

School Hall.

Come and learn more about how you 
can help support the school this year.

ALL WELCOME 



Rugby World Cup

Watch England v Samoa

Saturday 7th October 

from 4pm in the School Hall

Parents and kids welcome

Drinks and Pizza offered 

MANLAND HSA NEWSLETTER

Please click here for all details and to 

book tickets 

C’mon England

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1040470745
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Parent Event 
Friday 13th October 
7.30pm – 11.00pm 

Tickets £17 per person 
Includes Godfrey’s food 

Tickets on sale here

Gluten Free options available 

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1044040808
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For tickets click here

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1041911191
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